
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Charlotte Valley Parents/Guardians of PK-3 graders learning remotely, 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as Charlotte Valley finds itself in new territory as 
we begin the 2020-21 school year.  The staggered opening has been wonderful for staff to 
collaborate and create new systems.   
 
One of the new developments that has occurred strictly pertains to grades PK-3.  Historically, 
these grade levels have not had access to personal electronic devices at Charlotte Valley.  With 
remote learning,  the district will provide your child(ren) with a device.  At this time, we are 
providing Chromebooks for grades 2 & 3.  We have iPads that will be made available for grades 
PK-1 in the near future, and we will let you know when they will be ready to be picked up.   
 
Since teachers have not had a 1:1 student device opportunity, we also created a system for 
your child(ren) to succeed in a better fashion than what March through June provided. Packets 
of assignments will now be delivered/picked up for return on Wednesdays, and Mrs. Mary Leh 
will now become the virtual liaison for all virtual learners in PK-3 grades.   
 
What does this mean for you as a parent/student? 
 
Mrs. Leh has set up a Google Classroom with Google Meets that your child(ren) will be 
expected to participate in on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays.  She will be 
supporting your child(ren)’s classroom teachers’ regular assignments. Below is the schedule for 
your child(ren) to follow: 
 
8:30-9:15 - 3rd Grade  
9:30- 10:00 - 2nd Grade  
10:15 - 10:45 1st Grade  
11:00 -11:25   Kindergarten  
1:00- 1:25 PREK  
1:30 - 3:00 Office Hours 
 
Mrs. Leh may be reached by email:      teeter.mary@charlottevalley.org 
Mrs. Leh will also be utilizing Class Dojo to communicate as well.  
 
Any questions you may have about the curriculum, virtual meetings, or general questions about 
class should be directed to Mrs. Leh as the new virtual liaison, and she will communicate and 
collaborate with your child(ren)’s classroom teacher(s).  
 
Feel free to contact me at rapp.mitchell@charlottevalley.org as well if you have additional 
questions.   
 
Be Well, 
 
Mitchell Rapp 

Mr. James Harter, Superintendent 

Mr. Mitchell Rapp, Principal 
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